
 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT, BOROUGH OF ROSELAND 

 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Regular Meeting of the Borough 

of Roseland Board of Adjustment that was scheduled for March 12, 

2018 is cancelled.  

 

            

 

            

       

Lee Ann Leonard 

Secretary, Board of Adjustment 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


